
 

 

 
        July 1, 2022 
 
Ms. Antonia Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
Dobbs Building 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603 
 

Re:  NCSEA Letter in Support of Partial Proposed Order of the Southern 
Alliance for Clean Energy 

 NCUC Docket No. E-100, Sub 175 
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 
 On May 16, 2022, the North Carolina Utilities Commission (the “Commission”) 

issued the Order Requiring the Filing of Proposed Orders and Briefs (“Order”) wherein 

the Commission order the parties to file proposed orders and briefs in response to the issues 

developed on the record through filings in the above-referenced docket. 

 In addition to its Partial Proposed Order filed today in response to the Order, the 

North Carolina Sustainable Energy Association (“NCSEA”) offers this letter to express its 

explicit support for portions of the Southern Alliance for Clean Energy’s (“SACE”) Partial 

Proposed Order. Counsel for SACE, the Southern Environmental Law Center, previewed 

a near final draft of its Partial Proposed Order with NCSEA prior to filing. Upon review, 

NCSEA writes to support Findings of Fact 13 through 16 contained therein and the 

associated evidence and conclusions for Findings of Fact Nos. 13 through 16 with respect 

to the methodology for calculating the avoided cost rate used for the Net Excess Energy 

Credit (NEEC) in the Net Energy Metering Tariffs proposed in Docket No. E-100, Sub 

180.  



 

 

  

NCSEA thanks the Commission for its consideration of these matters. 

Sincerely, 

    /s/ Taylor M. Jones      
Taylor M. Jones  
Regulatory Counsel for NCSEA  
N.C. State Bar No. 58831  
4800 Six Forks Road, Suite 300  
Raleigh, NC 27609  
919-832-7601  
taylor@energync.org  
 

cc: Parties of Record 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I hereby certify that all persons on the docket service list have been served true and 
accurate copies of the foregoing filing by hand delivery, first class mail deposited in the 
U.S. mail, postage pre-paid, or by email transmission with the party’s consent. 
 
 This the 1st day of July 2022. 
 

    /s/ Taylor M. Jones      
Taylor M. Jones  
Regulatory Counsel for NCSEA  
N.C. State Bar No. 58831  
4800 Six Forks Road, Suite 300  
Raleigh, NC 27609  
919-832-7601  
taylor@energync.org  

 
 
 


